2022/2023 Free & Reduced Application
According to the Office of Public Instruction News, dated March 23, 2022:
When the 2022-23 school year opens, families will apply for free and reduced-price school breakfast and lunch meal based on income eligibility.  Those families already receiving Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits or attending a school that participates in the Community Eligibility Provision do not need to apply for free and reduced price school meals.
On-Line Free & Reduced Applications:   Available on August 1, 2022:
www.billingsschools.org
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*You must have your Student ID Number in order to complete Online Application

Paper Free & Reduced Application:   will be available at school locations and the Nutrition Service Office July 18, 2022.  You can call 281-5878, for more information.
